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Friday, 23rd February 2024 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade Tuesday 19th March 2.30pm 

 

Dear Parent’s / Carers  

It is that time of year for you and your child to get creative making those Easter Bonnets (half term activity!)  

We are so looking forward to sharing our annual Easter Parade with you, in school, on Tuesday 19th March at 

2:30pm.   

Can we have all Easter Bonnets in school by Friday 15th March.  

Thank you for your continued support.   

Mrs Statham  

Head of School 
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